
Meeting at Village Inn at 7AM on Tuesday, January 9th, 2018: 

 

LeRoy Lovely was the greeter and everyone said he did a heck of a job at it. 

 

Birthdays celebrated were Lou Fox, Kent Stopak, Ed Anderson, and LeRoy Lovely 

 

3 Members still owe dues, if you are one of them, please do so at your earliest convenience. 

 

Bill Treadway and Steve Wymore discussed their recent visit to the I-80 Club in Omaha.   

 

Larry Taylor had the COD for the meeting.  His guest was Kori Nelson with the Midlands Humane 

Society.  She spoke on the Society’s work with Dog Trainers we work with on our D.A.D. Program.  She 

also discussed other areas of work that the Society does for the community and other interesting topics 

about wildlife work, the vacant lot next the Society, and the animal noises that she listens to in her work 

environment.   

 

The next Donation will be to Habitat for Humanity on the 23rd of January.  Our member, Glennay Jundt, 

will be presented with the “big check” at the Spillway Meeting for this organization donation.  She also 

gave a short presentation on their first annual Fundraiser last September.  More information on the 2nd 

annual fundraiser will be forth coming. 

 

Steve Wymore will be attending the International Convention in July to represent the Club.  Walt 

Coziahr made a motion that the club should pay the registration fee, Arlo Burk seconded, and the 

motion carried on a voice vote. 

 

Treasurer’s report showed $25,537 in the operating account and $8,585 in the D.A.D. Account.  Another 

$1,000 donation was made to that account from an anonymous giver. 

 

The next Pal’s Night will be combined with a Membership Party on Friday, February 9th.  The event will 

be at the Bayliss Park Social Hall at 7:00 PM.   Everyone Bring a snack and/or dessert.  Cost will be $5.00 

per person.  More details are coming.  Possible Newlywed Game and perhaps other activities will be the 

highlight of the evening.  Be thinking who you would like to invite. 

 

The Event Committee will present winners of the Rookie of the Year, President’s Award, and Cosmo of 

the Year at the Meeting at the Spillway on 27th of March.   

 

Bill Treadway updated the club on the D.A.D. folks that we have sponsored. 

 

Steve Wymore says that if you want to put your name tag on a Laniard please bring one in or members 

are asked to donate some to the club for members to use.  “Warning” don’t let the Laniard allow your 

name plate to fall into your plate of food.   

 

Pancake Feed is coming in March.  200 pounds of sausage has been donated.  Think pancakes and 

sausage! 

 

Next Meeting is Tuesday, January 23rd at the Spillway at 6:30 PM.  Eric Vacanti is doing his BIO.  Greeter 

is Dennis Kennedy.  Doug Moore drew out his own ticket at the drawing (sounds fishy).  Glennay Jundt 

name was drawn from the “Nut” drawing. 



Doug Moore – Secretary  

 


